
LUNCH
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7
  LABOR DAY grilled chicken 

sand.  Turkey and 
cheese sand ,   hash 
brown, chili beans, 

romaine salad, fruit, 
milk

 country fried steak, 
meat loaf, mash 

pot./gravy, steamed 
cabbage, cornbread,   
romaine salad, fruit,    

milk

 corn dog, chicken 
sand. Glazed 

carrots, chips, ,  
romaine salad, fruit, 

milk

 french bread pizza, 
lasagna roll/garlic 
bread,  green peas, 

romaine salad, fruit,  
milk

 wk 5

8 9 10 11 12 13 14
hamburger,  chili dog,   

chips, peas &carrots, 

apple, salad, milk

taco soup,  chicken 
soft taco, corn,  

pinto beans,  
romaine salad, fruit, 

cornbread, milk

  spaghetti, baked 
fish, sweet 

potatoes, green 
beans,  garlic roll,  

romaine salad, fruit,  
milk

red beans /sausage,  
turkey & cheese 

sandwich, broccoli,  
glazed carrots, 

salad, fruit, milk 

 fiesta pizza,  grilled 
cheese, mixed veg, 
hash rown patty, 

romaine salad, fruit, 
milk

wk 6

15 16 17 18 19 20 21
 grilled ham and 

cheese sand ,  
hamburger, baked  
beans, chips, fruit, 

salad, milk

crispitos, 
cheeseburger mac, 

sweet potatoes,   
corn, salad, fruit, 

cornbread romaine 
salad, fruit, milk

 meat ball sub, 
baked pork chop, 

turnip greens, 
scallop potatoes,   
roll or cornbread,  
salad, fruit, milk

 turkey & cheese 
sand, bbq sand, 

steamed broccoli, 
glazed carrots,  

salad, fruit, milk

 pepperoni pizza, 
mozz. Cheese sticks,    

green peas & 
carrots, rice pilaf, 
salad, fruit, milk

 wk 1

22 23 24 25 26 27 28
 hamburger,  grilled 
chicken sand ,chips, 

chili beans,  fruit, 
romaine salad, milk, 

animal crackers

taco soup, burrito , 
chips/cheese sauce, 
, pinto beans, , fruit, 
romaine salad, milk

 fish sand, bbq sand, 
baked beans,  

banana, romaine 
salad, brownie  , 

milk

sloppy joe,  country 
fried steak,  , 

rice/gravy,    corn,  
salad, fruit,  roll,  

milk 

peperoni pizza ,  
spicy chicken sand, 
broccoli &cheese,  
chips,  salad, fruit, 

milk

wk 2

29 30      
 hamburger,  grilled 
chicken sand ,chips, 

chili beans,  fruit, 
romaine salad, milk, 

animal crackers

taco soup, burrito , 
chips/cheese sauce, 
, pinto beans, , fruit, 
romaine salad, milk

      wk 3
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NOTES:

AUTAUGA CNP IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER. MENUS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE

PRATTVILLE JUNIOR 
HIGH CAFETERIA:
365-7429


